
Swindon Village Primary School – Summer Concert 2025 
 

19th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Summer Concert – Thursday 26th June 2025 
 
We are holding a concert on Thursday 26th June to give the children who sing or learn instruments 
a chance to show off their musical talents!  If your child is able to take part in this exciting evening, 
we would be grateful if you could return the reply slip at the bottom of this letter by Friday 6th 
June. 
 
Parents and other family members and friends are welcome to attend.  Although this is not a ticketed 
event, it would be helpful for us to know how many guests will be in the audience so that we can put 
out enough chairs. 
 
The concert will begin at 6:00pm and last for about one hour. On the night all the children will 
need to arrive between 5:30pm and 5:45pm. Choir to meet in Mrs Bayntun’s classroom, and the 
other musicians in Mr Grace’s classroom.  If your child is in the Choir and plays an instrument, 
could they please go to Mr Grace’s classroom. 
 
The children do not need to wear uniform; instead, they should wear in smart/party clothes. We 
are looking forward to seeing and hope you enjoy the concert! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Roach 
 
 

 
Summer Concert – Thursday 26th June 2025 

 
 
My child: ______________________________________________ will/will not be able to take part in 
the concert on Thursday 26th June. 
 
No. of family members coming to watch: ____________________ 
 
My child is involved in: (tick as appropriate) 
 

 Music lessons at school 
 

 Choir 
 

 
Signed (Parent): ________________________________________ 
 
 

Please return by Friday 6th June 2025 


